LICENSING AND SAFETY REGULATORY PANEL
LIST OF OUTSTANDING ITEMS
	
	DATE REQUESTED


	ACTION
	UPDATE

	1.
	22nd October, 2009


	Deputy Director Environment to submit a report on vehicle emission tests, together with a comparison with other Greater Manchester local authorities

 
	Report to be submitted to meeting on 26th November, 2009.



	2.
	22nd October, 2009


	Development of links between the City Council and representatives of the Hackney Carriage, and private hire, trades.


	To be considered at meeting on 26th November, 2009.



	3.


	24th September, 2009
	Deputy Director of Environment to submit a report providing details of the pass rate for persons sitting the driver’s conditions test.


	Report to be submitted to meeting on 26th November, 2009.



	4.
	24th September, 2009


	Deputy Director of Environment to investigate information currently held by Vehicle Management Service, in terms of vehicle testing for private hire, and Hackney Carriage, vehicles, together with the practicalities, and value, of providing this to the Panel.


	Update to be provided at meeting on 26th November, 2009.


	5.
	24th September, 2009
	Strategic Director of Customer Services, and Deputy Director Environment, to verify current guidelines with regard to retention of personal information relating to private hire, and Hackney Carriage, licence applications.

 
	Investigations ongoing, and Panel to be advised of progress in due course.



	6.
	27th August, 2009
	Strategic Director of Customer Services to write to Greater Manchester Police, expressing concerns with regard to illegal operation of private hire and Hackney Carriage vehicles and drivers, together with the need for increased enforcement action.


	Discussions taken place between City Council and GMP with agreement to undertake further joint enforcement action. Further details to be provided at meeting on 26th November, 2009.


	7.
	27th August, 2009
	Deputy Director of Environment to submit a report providing details of a service offered to the City Council, and providing a check that all private hire and Hackney Carriage vehicles and drivers are appropriately insured.


	Discussions ongoing with company providing service, and Panel to be advised of progress in due course.


	8.
	27th August, 2009
	Deputy Director of Environment to provide an update in twelve months time, providing details of the number of minor variation applications submitted, and their outcome.


	Report to be submitted to meeting on 26th August 2010.
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